
From: Iris Antman <antwomaniris@gmail.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 12:14 PM 

To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 

Subject: Commercial Building Code Update 

 

External Email 

Dear SBCC, 

 

I’m writing to ask you to support a commercial building code that requires new commercial 

construction to use clean electric-powered technology for space and water heating. Reducing 

the amount of carbon we burn is crucial to slowing the rise in global temperature. I want 

Washington to lead the way with a strong model code. We have the technology, we can do this. 

We have no time to waste. 

 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Iris Antman  

 


